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Come, O Come, Emmanuel! 
IMPORTANT DATES: 

Thursday, December 8 

Meeting for the St. Malachy/  

St. Ignatius of Loyola/ St. Patrick/ 

Ascension Team at 4:30 p.m. at  

St. Malachy Parish. Contact  

Claire Veilleux for details. 

 

Tuesday, December 13  

For the month of December,  

a special time of recollection and 

sharing with all members of the 

Friends of Mercy and SASMAD 

visitors as we prepare for 

Christmas (bilingual gathering) 

from 7- 8:30 p.m. on Zoom. 

 

Holidays 

SASMAD Offices will be closed 

from Thursday, December 22 

through Tuesday, January 3, 

2023 inclusively. 

 

Monday, January 9  

The Loss of Spouse Support 

Group meet on Zoom from  

7 -8:30 p.m.. All are welcome.  

We have occasional coffee meet-

ups during the year as well.  

To receive notices and the  

Zoom link please e-mail:   

LossSpouseSupport@gmail.com  
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A new initiative for a 
new year! 

Beginning on Tuesday, January 17, 

from 7 p.m.-8:30 p.m., there will be 

an opportunity for volunteers to 

connect online to share their 

experiences of visiting in an 

informal and confidential 

atmosphere. We will have the 

opportunity to grow deeper in our 

accompaniment experiences 

through support and prayer. 

Meetings will be bi-monthly. All 

visitors are welcome. Zoom link:  

 https://us06web.zoom.us/j/873

66352963?pwd=NXo4cXFxczhRTS

tERXRWd3RIZjNyQT09 

 

Team Updates 

A big THANK YOU to Carole Wepruk  

(St. Willibrord), Helen Ryan Surette (St. Veronica) 

and Ann Robertson (St. Monica) for their 

leadership with their parish teams as 

coordinators. They have served so generously 

over the years and especially during the 

pandemic when needs were so high. Although 

stepping back from leadership, most will continue 

to serve as volunteers to do visits in their area. 

Our heart-felt thank you for all your dedication! 

 


